
 

  

 

 

 
8th November 2021 

 

Forest schools – gardening sessions 
 
 

Dear parents/carers, 

 
We are making great progress with the Wildlife Area/Forest School - Thank you to 
everyone who has been along to help. 
 

Our next sessions will be:  
 

 Tuesday 16th November 3.30-4.30 
 Monday 29th November 3.30-4.30 

 
Our next focus is getting weed control fabric onto the cleared area and 
repairing the wooden path edgings, as well as continuing with weeding. 
 
Please come along if you’d like to help. Children are very welcome too but will be the 
responsibility of the adult bringing them. 
 
Please bring tools if you have any. We have some but are looking into expanding our 
stock but may not have enough just yet.  
 
Any questions please drop me a message. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Vicky Hearson 
Deputy Head 
 
v.hearson@ebor.academy  
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